State Route 60
TRUCK LANES

Nighttime lane closures on eastbound 60 in the Badlands between
Moreno Valley and Beaumont are scheduled Thursday, April 25 and

Friday, April 26.

Crews will close the #3 lane (truck lane) through the Badlands to allow crews to
safely place barriers for future shoulder work. No detour will be required since
other lanes will remain open. Please allow for extra travel time.

. Thursday, April 25 & Friday, April 26, 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.
o Eastbound 60 #3 Lane Closure (Truck Lane)

Construction is subject to change.
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RCTC, in partnership with Caltrans, widened a 4.5-mile section of Route 60
from Gilman Springs Road to 1.4 miles west of Jack Rabbit Trail in Riverside
County’s Badlands between Moreno Valley and Beaumont. The project was
within mountainous terrain with a curving alignment and steep grades. The
project was designed to improve safety and efficiency of travel between the
Coachella Valley and western Riverside County. Click here to view project
videos.

Copyright © 2024 RCTC, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.




